From: Veena Tahlan <

Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 1:20 PM

To: Pankaj Chopra <u>mvani@westonconsulting.com</u>; <u>patfortini@rogers.com</u>;

Vani, Clara <Clara. Vani@brampton.ca>; Demelo, Emma <Emma. Demelo@brampton.ca>

>

Cc:

Subject: Re: Humber Nurseries Redevelopment - Resident Meeting with Applicant

Importance: High

Good Morning Michael,

I am also in full agreement with Pankaj Chopra.

We have legitimate concerns regarding the safety of the residents of our neighborhood and wild life in this area.

There are so many kids riding bikes, people walking and all those students working across the street on HWY 50, who wait for the bus a short distance from the traffic lights at HWY50 & The Gore Road. At the previous in person meeting with the city employees and the developers, we were assured that they will not have the truck entry from The Gore Road and for us to agree to have the car entry only.

I would like to have the Councilor, city employees and the developers come out to the site in question and explain to us why they are so adamant about having the truck entry from The Gore Road and have absolutely no concerns regarding the lives they are affecting. It is easy to make decisions sitting in an office, but you need to access things at the ground level.

I strongly oppose the truck access from The Gore Road as well and will join Pankaj if it comes to that.

Hopefully, you will seriously think this over and put human lives above business in this situation.

Best Regards,

Veena Tahlan